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BY COURIER 
 
October 20, 2009 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2008-0150 - OEB Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers - 
Hydro One Networks Inc.’s Winter Warmth Program  

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is responding to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or 
“Board”) request of September 28, 2009 for distributors to notify the Board of their plans to continue 
with low income financial assistance programs for the 2009-2010 winter season. 
 
Hydro One will continue its participation in the Winter Warmth Program during winter 2009-2010.  Our 
intention is to expand the Winter Warmth pilot of last winter, and increase funding to $300,000.  While 
we have not finalized the locations for our pilot, we expect to increase the communities involved to 
between 15 and 20. 
 
We are currently working to establish agreements with partnering agencies and plan to be ready for the 
December 1, 2009 launch. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ANDY PORAY SUSAN FRANK  
 
 
Susan Frank 


